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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

 

Notice is hereby given to all prospective service providers/bidders/tenderers that the tenders below 

has been withdrawn: 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL: THE DEVELOPMENT OF TŠATE HERITAGE SITE CONTRACT 

NUMBER: FTM/T25/20/21  

 

Fetakgomo Tubatse local municipality wishes to thank you for your interest shown. FTLM would like 

to apologize for any inconvenience caused by withdrawal of this tender. For any further information, 

kindly contact the Supply Chain Management Unit at 013 231 1000. 
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